
 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/15/2022  Thru: 08/21/2022     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/22/2022 
 
 
Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0005 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CIDER MILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Residential Burglar Alarm Basement window homeowner out of  
town 
 

         Narrative:     
S5 and S3 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
house was secure, no findings. 
 

 
                0019 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                0021 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0044 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0238 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0540 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0607 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports while walking on Barton Rd on Friday 08/12/22  
he observed a silver pickup truck drive by him, honk it's  
horn and believes the two people in the truck was laughing  
at him.  He believed it was the same people who he had a  
problem with a few years ago. S21 spoke with and advised  
caller. 
 

 
                0734 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dog running around loose. S6 responded. 
 

 
                0930 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0947 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    KERRINGTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he white cat is missing. ACO was notified. 
 

 
                1026 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1132 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1306 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

party requests to speak with detective 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-130-OF 
 
                1435 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WALNUT RIDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller direct to the FD reporting alarm sounding that won't  



reset Police and Fire responding.  
E14 reporting faulty smoke alarm  on the 2nd floor homeowner  
advised.  
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-621-IN 
 
                1449 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with information about missing  
License plates.   
 

 
                1519 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with house check information.  
 

 
                1546 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 
                1603 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1610 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1619 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1624 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a verbal argument with her neighbor.   
Maynard PD responding.    
 

 
                1751 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm CO requesting dispatch for commercial Fire alarm.  
Police and Fire responding.  
C20 reporting faulty smoke alarm.      
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-623-IN 
 
                1814 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

Officers attempting to serve a notice.  
 

 
                1823 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

ACO requesting an officer for a well being check of a dog.  
S11 responding.       
 

 
                1827 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1846 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    556113AB 
 
                1854 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1932 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + KINGLAND RD 
 
                2005 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 



 
                2015 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting her neighbor has loud music playing.  
S11 spoke with the caller and advised.        
 

 
 
For Date: 08/16/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0026 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                0034 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0035 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0053 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0208 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0254 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW ARBOR] ARBOR GLENN - HUDSON RD 
 
                0255 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0300 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                0300 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0551 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0635 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0650 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a cat was hit by a car. S6 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S6 reports deceased kitten out of the way of traffic. ACO  
was notified. 
 

 
                0750 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0820 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0859 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0923 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0930 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0940 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1114 Boat Patrol Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
         Narrative:     

S2 on boat patrol. 
 



 
                1203 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1334 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports high heart rate and BP. S6, R17, E19 and ALS6  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS6 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 8.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-624-IN 
 
                1446 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting to speak with an officer about an ongoing  
issue. S11 advised party.  
 

 
                1711 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1811 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1820 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 assiting caller with information 
 

 
                1940 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2019 Town Beach Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2029 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2141 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2317 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2337 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                2349 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
 
For Date: 08/17/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0002 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + TREATY ELM LN 
 
                0009 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0019 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0037 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0222 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0226 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 78] HEATH HEN & MEADOW BROOK WOODLANDS - BOXBORO RD 
 
                0227 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
 
                0230 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                0241 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0245 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0248 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
                0312 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 531SUDBURY] STUMPY BOON - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0549 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0619 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0627 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0755 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0759 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0837 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0912 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a diabetic emergency for a 38 yo. R17, E19  
and ALS4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS4 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 9.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-625-IN 
 
                1226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    558543AB 
 
                1249 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller repors tree on wires and hanging over the road. S2,  
S7, E19, and E14 responded. HLP was notified and will  
respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
HLP on scene. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-626-IN 
 
                1328 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1332 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1353 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports bank fraud. S7 responded. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-131-OF 



 
                1537 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

08/17/2022 1538 Party yelling from the lobby door wanting to  
speak with two officers. 
 

 
                1620 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1640 R.O.VIOLATION Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

08/17/2022 1644 Caller reporting an out of state retraining  
order violation. 
08/17/2022 1716 S10 reports no violation occurred at this  
time. 
 

 
                1800 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1823 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1833 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1911 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2010 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

08/17/2022 2010 Maynard Police requesting contact number for  
a Stow resident. Information relayed. 
 

 
 
For Date: 08/18/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0019 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0027 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0036 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0037 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0127 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0539 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0554 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 
                0854 RECOVERED STOLEN MV REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 95] STOW AUTO INSPECTORS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports possible stolen trailer at the old gas  
station. S2 and S7 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
See report. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-132-OF 
 
                0959 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 



                1107 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request to speak to an officer about adding info to  
a previous statement. S7 spoke with party. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-133-OF 
 
                1138 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

S2 assisted party with report request. 
 

 
                1138 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1222 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request FD respond for an odor investigation. S2,  
E19, and E14 
 

         Narrative:     
House was metered with no findings. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-627-IN 
 
                1358 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1616 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1621 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1622 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

08/18/2022 1623 Caller advising she would be at the station  
around 5pm to make an internet exchange. Party advised where  
to park and it would be observed. 
 

 
                1641 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

22-131-OF 
 

 
                1717 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                1729 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1731 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1742 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1751 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + KINGLAND RD 
 
                1756 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + NORTH SHORE DR 
 
                1804 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                1848 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                1954 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 



         Narrative:     
08/18/2022 1955 party requesting to speak with S11. Party  
advised when S11 wouold be back at work. 
 

 
                2008 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2109 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2111 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + WHEELER RD 
 
                2201 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2334 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                2338 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2345 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

S9 checked on vehicle parked after hours at Stow community  
park 
 

         Narrative:     
S9 advised operator to vacate premesis 
 

 
 
For Date: 08/19/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0000 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0001 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST + GREAT RD 
 
                0002 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0037 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                0040 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

gate locked on arrival. 
 

 
                0111 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0426 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Duress alarm, unknown if residents are home 
 

         Narrative:     
S5 and S9 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
made contact with residents, Confirmed accidental. 
 

 
                0553 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                0553 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 



 
                0834 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0834 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                0836 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0925 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0926 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0941 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0947 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0952 SUDDEN DEATH REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

08/19/2022 0952 Caller reporting she found her father this  
morning deceased. Police and fire responding. 
08/19/2022 1005 C1 advised to cancel ALS at this time. ALS4  
advised. 
08/19/2022 1015 Fire units clear at this time. 
08/19/2022 1016 State Police and medical examiners office  
notified at this time and will be contacting the Detective  
on scene. 
08/19/2022 1043 S6 reports both State Police and medical  
examiners office have denied the case at this time. Family  
to contact a funeral home for service.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-134-OF 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-628-IN 
 
                1222 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1320 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAL] MOSHER LN + CONCORD ST 
         Narrative:     

08/19/2022 1321 City of Marlborough requesting a Tanker to  
respond to location for a large brush fire. 
08/19/2022 1349 C1 reports T11 & E19 will be committed,   
requesting Bolton send an Engine Company to the Stow for  
station coverage. 
08/19/2022 1415 Bolton Engine 1 off at station for coverage. 
08/19/2022 1435 Bolton released by Command at this time. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-629-IN 
 
                1350 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1442 Boat Patrol Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
 
                1550 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

08/19/2022 1551 Life line requesting EMS transport for  
party. 
08/19/2022 1553 E14 asked if a mutual aid ambulance was  
needed at this time. E14 reported, one EMT responding at  
this time, no other staff at station.  
08/19/2022 1554 Maynard requested for mutual aid ambulance,  
no ambulance available. 
08/19/2022 1554 Boxborough Ambulance available and requested  
at this time. 
08/19/2022 1614 Boxborough A1 transporting BLS to Emerson,  
starting mileage 0. 
08/19/2022 1626 Boxborough A1 off at Emerson ending mileage  



6.8 
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-630-IN 
 
                1636 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1654 Lake Boon Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HALE RD 
         Narrative:     

08/19/2022 1655 S23 reports just spoke with a resident at  
location about a complaint. S23 will follow up later. 
 

 
                1801 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 85HUDSONRD] HYDRO - TEST PRODUCTS INC - HUDSON RD 
 
                1833 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

08/19/2022 1834 Property being returned. 
 

 
                1834 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

08/19/2022 1835 Caller reporting a missing cat from last  
night. Information logged and forwarded to ACO. 
 

 
                1847 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                2002 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2011 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2054 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    COMMUNITY GARDENS - TUTTLE LN 
         Narrative:     

08/19/2022 2054 Caller reporting a vehicle parked in the  
community gardens in the way back, the reporting party did  
not want to approach the vehicle. No description available.  
S4 & S11 enroute to check. 
08/19/2022 2102 Vehicle and party located, the party was  
still gardening at this time. Reporting party called back  
and notified of the results. 
 

 
                2122 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2144 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

08/19/2022 2146 New England Tree Masters requesting a detail  
for location tomorrow. When asked the reporting party stated  
the home owner called them to report a tree had just fallen  
onto and damaged thier home. S11 & S4 enroute to check. The  
reporting party stated the residents were advised not to  
stay the night. 
08/19/2022 2157 Tree was not on the house, no damage. There  
is still a large part of the tree leaning towards the  
residence. The residents did leave for the night.  
 

 
                2353 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    LAKEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

female experiencing kidney stone pain requesting transport  
to Emerson  Hospital 
 

         Narrative:     
S3 responded 



 
         Narrative:     

R17 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting one to Emerson BLS S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 E/M 10.24 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-631-IN 
 
 
For Date: 08/20/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0008 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0008 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0031 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 531SUDBURY] STUMPY BOON - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0043 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0249 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                0713 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

08/20/2022 0713 S7 dropping off barricades for road closure. 
 

 
                0729 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0805 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0819 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1013 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

08/20/2022 1014 Garage alarm from location. 
08/20/2022 1022 S6 spoke with home owner, contractor on  
scene is known to the home owner and authorized to be on  
property.  
 

 
                1023 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1035 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [SUD] TOWARDS SUDBURY CENTER - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

08/20/2022 1036 Caller reports a lot of smoke about three  
miles South of the State Fire Academy. Sudbury notified of  
report. 
08/20/2022 1038 Sudbury reports that is still the brush fire  
from Marlborough. 
 

 
                1123 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAL] CONCORD RD 
         Narrative:     

08/20/2022 1125 District 14 Strike Force activation. Brush  
Truck and L5 responding. 
08/20/2022 1139 L5 requesting Harvard Engine company for  
station coverage at this time. One Stow Fire Fighter at  
station. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-632-IN 



 
                1254 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1332 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1622 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a loose dog. S11 to investigate 
 

         Narrative:     
caller reports dog owner found 
 

 
                1627 ASSAULT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports she was just assaulted. requests police and  
ambulance 
 

         Narrative:     
caller reports an assault, suspect has left the area in a  
white p/u 
 

         Narrative:     
coded BLS 
 
 
 

         Narrative:     
hudson requests for mutual aid 
 
 

         Narrative:     
Boxborough ambulance dispatched 
 

         Narrative:     
refusal obtained 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-135-OF 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-633-IN 
 
                1922 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports tree across the roadway 
 

         Narrative:     
tree cleared, road open 
 

 
                1942 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                2111 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2228 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

acton pd request to see if a vehicle is at location 
 

         Narrative:     
vehicle not located 
 

 
                2336 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Commercial Burglar Alarm 
 

         Narrative:     
S11 and S7 responded 
 

         Narrative:     



Area checked no disturbances found.  
 

 
 
For Date: 08/21/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0000 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0019 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0041 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0048 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0503 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0611 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 080GREAT] CEMETARY - GREAT RD 
 
                0614 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0614 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0830 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NEAR 68 - TAYLOR RD + PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

08/21/2022 0830 Caller reports a cable wire in the roadway  
South on Taylor Rd close to Packard. 
 

 
                0914 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

08/21/2022 0915 Sudbury reporting a truck into a pole just  
east of the Fire Academy. Police and fire responding. 
08/21/2022 0918 C1 reports single truck into pole, HLP being  
notified. 
08/21/2022 0921 HLP notified and enroute. 
08/21/2022 0924 CBK advised and will respond after power is  
shut off. 
08/21/2022 0936 HLP on scene at this time. 
08/21/2022 1105 S2 & S10 clear, S4 on scene for detail. 
08/21/2022 1106 E14 requesting CBK to location, to arrive  
from the Hudson side. 
08/21/2022 1125 E14 cleared by Car 20, E14 left thier  
barricade on scene. 
 

         
 
                1100 Boat Patrol Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
 
                1114 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1335 Boat Violation/Stop VERBAL WARNING   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
         Narrative:     

08/21/2022 1344 Verbal, operator is docking the boat at this  
time. 
 

 
                1518 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    FAIRWAY DR 
         Narrative:     

male feels dizzy, nauseaous wants transport to  
Hospital 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 responding 



 
         Narrative:     

E14 and ALS 5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting one to Emerson with ALS on board S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
E/M 10.25 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-635-IN 
 
                1549 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller wanted to know if sister had warrant.   
 

         Narrative:     
Advised party to call the court system to inquire. 
 

 
                1553 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Anonymous caller reported no detour signs for the State road  
Closure.  Caller reported frustration with knowing how to  
get around the detour specifically back to main st.  Stated  
he will be bringing his concerns to town hall 
 

 
                1556 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller stated that there was no detour signs to direct  
around the state road closure.  concerned about road safety,  
stated cars are driving all over.  Advised will give  
feedback to appropriate parties. 
 

 
                1557 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller stated they were unhappy with the lack of detour  
signs to direct traffic around the State road closure.   
Wanted this info on record.  
 

 
                1626 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1642 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    564495AB 
 
                1651 Fire, Station Coverage SUMMONS SERVED   
          Location:    [MAY] CENTRAL FIRE STATION 
         Narrative:     

Maynard Requesting Engine for Station coverage at Central  
Station. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-636-IN 
 
                1655 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    564516AB 
 
                1742 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1808 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

ELDERLY MAN FALLEN NEEDS LIFT ASSIST AND POSSIBLE TRANSPORT 
 

         Narrative:     
S11 responded 
 



         Narrative:     
R17 and E19 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
ALS 5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
lift assist  
 
 

         Narrative:     
patient refusal obtained no transport. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-637-IN 
 
                1918 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2009 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2014 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2024 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                2055 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + WARREN RD 
 
                2116 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reported over due motorist (Husband) coming from  
Wayland Golf Course, wanted to know if any reports or  
incidents involving indiviudal had been reported.  
 

         Narrative:     
Will contact if further info is received 
 

 
                2343 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                2357 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    TOWN CENTER PARK - GREAT RD 
 
 
 
 

 


